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To the Honorable Committee Members. 

 

Pls. vote NO on HJR 11 

 

Modifying the initiative petition process would raise the requirement for signatures 

statutory measures by 33%; and for Constitutional measures by 25%. 

 

This drastic huge increase proposed in the number of signatures required fo qualify 

for a ballot measure is unnecessary. 

 

Oregonians have little time to stand around asking for signatures.  

 

The weather is inclement in winter, dark at 5 pm and in spring.   

 

Temperatures often torrid even in June and July not only August in recent years. 

Many seniors, families with children have little spare time to gather signatures.  

 

HJR 11 would also mandate that those new requirements be met separately in every 

congressional district. 

 

This onerous twist would be anomalous in qualifying signature To the Honorable 
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HJR 11 would also mandate that those new requirements be met separately in every 

congressional district. 

 

This would be anomalous in signature qualifying the spheres not conforming with 

protocols in most other states-almost half have an initiative or referendum process. 

 

History shows only two statewide initiatives qualified for the Oregon ballot in 2024, 

and one of those was supported by union money behind it. 

 

Do not increase the difficulty for Oregonians to use the signature gathering/ ballot 

measure vehicle to influence public policy! 

 

Thank you for voting NO on HJR 11.  

 

Oregonians will thank you for your diligence in watching over their ability to engage in 

policy making, conforming with protocols in most other states-almost half have an 

initiative or referendum process. 

 

History shows in recent years only two statewide initiatives qualified for the Oregon 

ballot in 2024, and one of those was supported by union money. 

 

Do not increase the difficulty for Oregonians to use the signature gathering/ ballot 

vehicle to submit a ballot measure for voter consideration so as to maintain a voice in 

influencing public policy.  

 

Thank you for voting NO on HJR 11.  

 

Oregonians will thank you for your diligence in watching over their ability to engage in 

policy making.  


